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Volume 1, Number 22 

 

September 4, 2020 

 
In this Issue: 
 

01.  Message 
   

02 – 03. Administrative 
Update 

05. Stay Safe 

Happy Labor Day 
 

Hard to believe the summer and the year is almost over!  Time does 
indeed fly when you’re having fun or working in overdrive as we have 
been at UMC. As the summer comes to an end and flu season 
approaches we know our work is far from done.  Let us continue to 
work as a team to provide the quality care envisioned by our mission 
and values always keeping patient safety and satisfaction at the 
forefront of our minds. 

This weekend, please safely enjoy time with your family and friends 
while you celebrate the labor you have provided thus far.  

 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

   
1310 Southern Ave. SE 
Washington, DC 20032 

202-574-6000 
Unitedmedicaldc.com 

 

 

08. DC COVID 19 
Numbers 

04. Get Counted 

06 - 07. Community 
Events & Activities 
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As the District of Columbia’s only public hospital, we all have a heightened 
responsibility to prevent the spread of COVID-19 whether on/or off duty.  
Although the city continues to reopen we must continue to adhere to the safety 
and social distancing mandates in effect throughout the region.  

 
 

 
 

STAY SAFE 
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You Are Appreciated! 
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This week hospital leadership would like to acknowledge, Janay Lancaster UMC 
Café Catering/Cashier and Thoaron Hunter “T” UMC Café Cook for their exemplary 
service and dedication to UMC. In the midst of the pandemic, Janay and T 
consistenly showed up ready to assist with meal distributions and community 
events; becoming the Public Relations Department’s “dynamic duo.” T even 
stepped outside of his role on the Food & Nutrition team and served as a Shipping 
and Receiving Assistant helping to unpack, label, and organize PPE. “Their support 
is such a valuable asset. Whenever we need assistance with meal distribution, I 
know I can count on them to show the type of care and respect for our staff in the 
Café’ while I finish projects in my office” commented Toya Carmichael, VP of Public 
Relations & Corporate Secretary. Special thank you to Lloyd Wynn, Director of 
Food Services, for allowing his staff to assist in such a major way.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
    
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
  

Community Resources & Activities 
 

 

 
 

The Hospital Board of Directors and Executive Leadership Team recognizes that 
you are more than an employee and that as much as you care for our patients, 
staff, and visitors, you must also care for your families at home. 

 

 

Combat disease with diet! Join doctors and community partners for a FREE online 
nutrition class! Learn how weight, high blood pressure, diabetes, and other 
conditions can be treated and prevented with a plant-based diet.  
Vanita Rahman, MD, Neal Barnard, MD, Jennifer Paul, MPH, and weekly class 
guests will provide practical tips, meal planning, and interactive Q&A during this 8-
week class series from the Physicians Committee for Responsible Medicine.  
Register today at PCRM.org/NutritionClass 

August 25th-October 13th                                 

 

                                                                                                

           

https://www.pcrm.org/nutritionclass
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 Total Number Positives Percent 

All 14186  
 

100 
Race   

Unknown 83 1 
American Indian/Alaska 
Native 

36 <1 

Asian 218 2 
Black/African American 7296 51 
Native Hawaiian/Pacific 
Islander 

38 <1 

Other/Multi-Racial 3467  23 
White                                           3046 22 

Ethnicity   

Unknown 1241 9 
Hispanic or Latinx                                     3690 26 
NOT Hispanic or Latinx 9240 65 
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For the latest information on the District Government’s 
response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please visit 
coronavirus.dc.gov. 

Cases as of September 4, 2020 

https://coronavirus.dc.gov/
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UMC IN THE NEWS– August 12- September 4, 2020                                              
UMC Staff are reminded to direct ALL MEDIA INQUIRIES to Toya 
Carmichael, VP of Public Relations @Tcarmichael@united-
medicalcenter.com.   

 

No News Is Good News! 
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